
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board Meeting 
 
June 5, 2017 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kerri Ikenberry 
 
The Board discussed power washing bids. Jeff will review with the 2 lowest bids for 
insurance and start dates. 
Jeff will talk to ALL Landscaping about trimming shrubs. 
A letter soliciting paving bids will go out. 
Laurie Guptill and Kerri Ikenberry approved the purchase of another pallet of asphalt 
crack filler. 
Marco is continuing deck replacement. Dividers need to be installed. Some siding needs 
to be replaced. 
 
Minutes approved 3-0 
 
Next meeting Tuesday July 25  6pm 4 MHL. 
 
 
 


